
 

 

The signing of CSR MoU with DC Kamrup, Assam 

The Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) has been signed by Sri Jai Shankar Managing Director of NETC with Shri 
Deba Kumar Mishra, District Commissioner of Kamrup, Assam on 29.04.2025 at GuwahaƟ Assam. The MoU outlines 
funding for the “Infrastructure Development and Improvement of the College Auditorium at D. K. College, Mirza, 
Kamrup, Assam,” as part of NETC's Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) iniƟaƟves. The project aims to enhance 
and modernize the exisƟng infrastructure of the auditorium to meet the growing needs of students and faculty, as 
well as to create a beƩer environment for academic and extracurricular acƟviƟes. This development is expected to 
significantly improve the quality of educaƟon and campus life at the insƟtuƟon and benefit the community as a 
whole. The MoU was signed in the presence of the District Development Commissioner of Kamrup, the Head of HR 
and Admin at NETC, the Head of Projects and O&M at NETC, and the Site In-charge in GuwahaƟ. During his visit, 
Shri Deba Kumar Mishra praised NETC's CSR iniƟaƟve, highlighƟng its potenƟal benefits for both students and the 
wider community in the region. Shri Jai Shankar also requested administraƟve support for the implementaƟon of 
In-house OperaƟons and Maintenance (O&M) within his region, if needed. The District Commissioner expressed 
his full support for the In-house O&M of the Transmission Line and invited Managing Director in the inauguraƟon 
of ongoing CSR projects and the foundaƟon stone-laying ceremony for the auditorium project.  

 


